Drivers for Shaker Library’s
Homebound Program Needed

If you are looking for a rewarding volunteer opportunity and
can drive, the Shaker Library's Homebound Program could
use your help. This personal, one-on-one service provides
library material on a bi-weekly or monthly basis delivered to
seniors and disabled adults living in the Shaker Heights City
School District who are unable to come to the library.

This volunteer opportunity would take approximately one to
two hours a month and requires that you have your own car.
If you are interested in being a Homebound Delivery driver,
please ask for an application at the Main Library Reference
desk. Please note that the Library is required to complete a background check on all
volunteers. Questions? Call Stacie at 216-991-2030 x 2339.




